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Mr. R. Paine 
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United Arab Emirates 
 
Dear Roge, 

The Wiltshire Poppy Ball 2016 
 

On behalf of our President, our club members and indeed our beneficiaries, I would like to thank you for such a 
great performance in your third successive year as our MC and DJ at the Wiltshire Poppy Ball. The success of 
an event such as this, packed as it is with so many aspects, relies on keeping everything moving so as to avoid 
a dull moment. This you did admirably and kept everything on track. 
 
As far as dancing is concerned, once again the dance floor was packed from the instant you played your first 
song and as you are of course aware, it is a very large dance floor to accommodate the Royal Marines 
marching band.  
 
The success was manifest in that  the during the evening I had no less than 12 tables ask me to book them in 
for year year’s event and by Friday, just 6 days after the event, we were completely sold out for the Poppy Ball 
2017.  This is absolutely unprecedented and indicates just how much everybody enjoyed the evening.  So very 
well done indeed. 
 
The Club held its wash up meeting last Tuesday to determine how the event might be enhanced next year and 
the club members were unanimous in requesting you to act as our MC and DJ again for the fourth successive 
year in 2017. We do hope that you will be available, 
 
Sincerely Yours. 
 

Bob Humphries 
 
Bob Humphries 
Immediate Past President 
 
 
 


